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City of Kenedy
303 W. Main St, Kenedy TX 78119

City of Kenedy, residents/businesses

Please be advised, your services may be temporarily disrupted or experience low
water pressure, Wednesday morning 7-24-2024, to work on a water main leak.
The city will work diligently to get the water back on as soon as possible. If you
have any questions/concerns, please call the Public Works Office @ 830-583-3217
or City Hall 830-583-2230 .

Thank you @
Public Works
Johnny Rodriguez
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